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September 6, 2024 | SOIL AND GROUNDWATER INVESTIGATION IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
Next week, Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) will be working in your neighborhood. To inform the 
design of a future sewer main replacement, SPU will be drilling holes in the public right-of-way 
to investigate soil and groundwater conditions along the existing sewer pipe. Once the drilling is 
complete, the ground surface will be restored to its near-original condition.    

The sewer main will be rehabilitated as part of a city-wide restoration effort that enables SPU 
to continue providing reliable sewer services to customers.  
 
SCHEDULE 
Crews will conduct the soil and groundwater investigation, including drilling at the project site, 
during the week of September 9, 2024.   
 

LOCATION  
Work will take place within the public right-of-way on W Cremona St. The map shows the work 
area and “no parking” zones.   

 
 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 
During the work, you can expect: 

• Large equipment staged in the public right-of-way.  
• Construction-related traffic, noise, vibrations, dust, and occasional loud noise from 

drilling. 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING WORK 
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• Work hours and parking restrictions on W Cremona St are from 8 am to 5 pm. Please 
observe all no-parking signs. View the map for “no-parking” zones. As crews finish work 
in the area, parking restrictions will be lifted.  

• A few 55-gallon drums containing soil will be temporarily stored in a fenced-off area 
within the public right-of-way. They will be stored for up to 40 days and occupy a 
parking space.   

• Driveways will not be blocked. Sidewalks will remain open.  
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Ophelie Encelle, Senior Environmental Scientist, at (206) 795-0193 or Ophelie.Encelle@seattle.gov 
Josh Campbell, Project Manager, at (206) 684-5257 or Josh.Campbell@seattle.gov  
 
Construction safety is everyone’s job. Check out some top safety tips by scanning 
the QR code or by visiting: www.seattle.gov/utilities/constructionsafety   
 
 
For interpretation services, please call: (206) 684-5257 
如需要口譯服務，請撥電話號碼 (206) 684-5257 
통역 서비스를 원하시면 (206) 684-5257   으로 전화하세요 
Wixii turjubaan afka ah ku saabsan, Fadlan la soo xariir taleefoonka (206) 684-5257 
Para servicios de interpretación por favor llame al (206) 684-5257 
Para sa serbisyo ng tagapagpaliwanag, tumawag sa (206) 684-5257 
Về dịch vụ phiên dịch xin gọi (206) 684-5257  
ለትርጉም አገልግሎት፣ እባክዎን (206) 684-5257 ይደውሉ 
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